



Dear Pre-Medical Student.

My name is Brittany Bolt, and I am a second year medical student at Oklahoma State University College of Osteopathic Medicine. I am also the Minority Association of Pre-Medical Students (MAPS) Chairperson for the Student National Medical Association (SNMA) here on campus. We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting a MAPS conference on our campus, <u>January 30th 2016</u>, and we would be elated if you were a part of this event. This will be an exciting opportunity for students who are interested in a career in medicine.

It is our mission to provide information and opportunities to all students, especially those who are underrepresented in this field. We want you to know exactly what steps to take in order to pursue a career as a physician. Underrepresented, as defined by SNMA, constitutes first generation college students, students from economically or educationally disadvantaged communities, and students from nationally recognized ethnicities.

The MAPS conference will include information about our medical school admissions process, MCAT study tips and strategies, networking opportunities with faculty and local physicians, as well as mock interviews for every student. The conference is free of charge, and we will be providing breakfast, and lunch. Students will need to register to attend in advance by visiting the OSU CHS homepage (http://www.healthsciences.okstate.edu/com/admissions/maps.php). If you would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thanks so much and we are looking forward to meeting you!

## **Primary Contact:**

Angie Bruce Office of Admissions Recruitment Specialist 918-561-8320 angie.bruce@okstate.edu

**Secondary Contact:** 

Brittany R. Bolt M.S., OMS-II Student National Medical Association: MAPS Chairperson Brittany.bolt@okstate.edu